
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, ZIP Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you well! I am excited to share some wonderful 

news about our upcoming storytelling workshops for our kindergarten 

class. These workshops will take place on [insert date(s)] and will be 

filled with fun and creativity. 

During our time together, your child will have the opportunity to explore 

the magical world of stories through interactive activities, dramatic 

play, and engaging discussions. We will focus on enhancing their 

listening skills, imagination, and love for reading. 

Here are some key details about the workshops: 

- **Dates:** [insert dates]  

- **Time:** [insert times]  

- **Location:** [insert location]  

- **What to Bring:** [insert any items needed, if applicable]  

We would love for all children to attend and participate in this exciting 

adventure! If you have any questions or would like to volunteer during 

the workshops, please feel free to reach out to me at [your email/phone 

number]. 

Thank you for your support in fostering a love for storytelling in our 

young learners! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Position]  

[School/Organization Name] 


